
 

 

 
 

 

Department of Corrections 
 

DIVISION OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 
 

802 3rd Street, Suite 224 
Douglas, Alaska 99824 

Main: 907.465.6014 
Email: Michael.lim@alaska.gov 

Issue Date: October 24, 2023 
 
ATTN: Vendors 
 
RE: Project Name:     WWCC Fence Detection System  

Project Number:   220004672-2 
Project Location: Kenai, Alaska 
ITB Deadline: October 31, 2023 @ 2:00 p.m. Alaska Time 

 
Addendum # One (1) 

 
The Department of Corrections is issuing this Addendum to the Invitation to Bid (ITB) for the above project. 
 
The following are questions from interested parties and the department’s response: 
 
Q:  Is there a site plan with dimension showing vehicle & man gates? 
 

DOC Response:  No site plan for this ITB.  Site visit was highly recommended.  
 
Q:  Is there an existing detection system in place? 
 

DOC Response:  There is a new Senstar fence intrusion detection system installed on the main 
perimeter fence.   

 
Q:  If so, will this project be an extension of that system? 
 

DOC Response:  Yes. 
 
Q:  What is the existing system Name & Model? 
 

DOC Response:  Senstar Flexzone. 
 
This addendum is considered part of the Invitation to Bid (ITB) and is to be acknowledge on your quote form. 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions at Michael.lim@alaska.gov or 907-465-6014. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Lim 
Procurement Specialist V 
 
 
cc: John Gard, Facilities Manager I, DOC 
 Clif Reagle, Facilities Manager II, DOC  
 Erin Messing, Procurement Specialist IV 

 
End of Addendum 
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